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Isola Pedro OBJ2016/6442/P 21/12/2016  21:51:22 I would like to object to this proposal. I fear that the noise associated with such a business will prove to 

be a major problem. Noise, especially human voices, travels around the estate and seems to be 

amplified. I am already regularly disturbed by people loitering on the estate and do not welcome the 

prospect of the constant presence of groups of people, excitedly, awaiting their turn in the escape room. 

The same people will then most likely spill out into the estate talking loudly about what has just 

happened. There is likely to be a increase in litter, adding to the current rodent problem on the estate. I 

hope you take these objections seriously. Even if many residents have not been made aware or not had 

time to object, it will adversely effect us all.
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